
March 27, 2020 

To: 
The High Bridge School District Board of Education 
Dr. Gregory Hobaugh, Superintendent 
Mr. Richard Kolton, Principal 
Mrs. Emma Alparone, Principal 
Mr. John Jennings, Business Administrator 
 
Regarding: Donation of goods from High Bridge Schools 
 
We have become aware over the past few days of the dire need of personal protective equipment 
(PPE) by those in our community who may be at risk of exposure to the novel coronavirus-19. At 
the request of Dr. Hobaugh, Mrs. Cahill and Mrs. Gresko collected, organized, and delivered the 
following items on Wednesday, March 25, 2020. 
 
To the High Bridge Police Department: 

 Gloves 
 N95 masks (from the custodian’s supplies) 
 Large bottle, 120 oz, of Avant Hand Sanitizer 
 Small bottle hand sanitizer 
 Multiple boxes of Benzalkonium hand sanitizer. Each individually wrapped so officers of 

others can use them one at a time for hands or face. 
 Procedure masks 

 
To Hunterdon Medical Center Foundation Office, 9100 Wescott Drive, Suite 202, Flemington, 
NJ: 

 2 cases of gloves (from the custodian’s supplies) 
 About 8 boxes of gloves from MS nurse’s supplies 
 30 barrier gowns 
 Procedure masks 
 N95 masks, 1 box 
 Case of 6 Lysol Wipes 
 4 containers of hospital grade disinfecting wipes 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Lynn Gresko, R.N., C.S.N. 
Nicole Cahill, R.N., B.S.N., C.S.N. 
March 27, 2020 


